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January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Your child has been invited to attend a second GCSE dance workshop with Rambert 
Dance at Eastbourne College on Tuesday 09 January 2024. 

The students will be studying one of the professional anthologies that is included in their 
GCSE dance qualification called; Within Her Eyes, choreographed by James Cousins 
and performed by the James Cousin’s Company. 

Students will leave Seaford Head School at 10:05am, after period 2 and travel with the 
agreed parents/carers to Eastbourne College to commence the workshop at 10:40am. 
Students will need to be collected at 1:40pm and will not be expected to return to school, 
unless they choose to. They will not have had their 40 minutes’ lunch break so will need 
to have lunch after the dance workshop. If your child is FSM, please let us know if you 
wish for a packed lunch to be provided.  

There is no charge for the workshop as it is fully subsided by Eastbourne College.  

Students are required to wear suitable dance attire and bring a drink and snack. 

Please complete the online consent form on ParentPay if you are happy for your child to 
attend by Saturday 6 January, this will also be a rolling consent and will cover any further 
Dance Workshops this school year. If you do not have access to ParentPay please email 
parentpay@seafordhead.org and we will send you an activation letter. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms. Temple 

PE and Dance Teacher 

 


